Dear Parents/Guardians,
As part of our commitment to our students’ health and well-being we’re launching an anti-idling campaign.
As such, we’re asking all vehicle owners to turn off their engines while they wait in the school drop off/pick up zone. This will help improve Missoula’s air quality and create a healthier environment around our school.
Children are often at just the right height to get hit with tailpipe emissions. As they grow, their lungs continue to develop. Exposure to harmful air pollutants while their lungs are still developing increases the risk of asthma and other respiratory issues.
Reducing your idling time, and therefore tailpipe emissions, can dramatically reduce our students’ exposure to harmful toxins. More information including myths and facts about vehicle idling can be found on at missoulainmotion.com/noidling .
[bookmark: _GoBack]By making this simple change, we can make a real difference and improve the quality of the air we all breathe. Thank you for your continued support.
 
Warm Regards,
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